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Announcement 

Subject: Reduction of the Registered Capital of 
Srithai Superware Public Company Limited 

 
 
 
 
 Srithai Superware Public Company Limited (the “Company”) previously 
implemented a share repurchase program for financial management 
purposes during the period from 5 June 2024 to 19 November 2024, under 
which the Company finally repurchased a total of 73,147,900 ordinary 
shares, representing 2.70% of the total paid-up shares. Subsequently, the 
Company also implemented repurchased share distribution program with 
the resale period starting from 3 March 2025 to 30 May 2025. 
 
 As the said resale period ended, the Company was unable to resell the 
entire repurchased shares. In compliance with the Ministerial Regulation 
Prescribing Rules and Procedures for the Repurchase of Shares, the Sale of 
Repurchased Shares, and the Deduction of Repurchased Shares of the 
Company, B.E. 2544, the Company is required to reduce its registered and 
paid-up capital by writing off the 73,147,900 repurchased shares that were 
not resold. 
 

As a result, the registered and paid-up capital of the Company will be 
reduced from Baht 2,709,904,800 (two billion seven hundred nine million 
nine hundred four thousand eight hundred Baht) to Baht 2,636,756,900 
(two billion six hundred thirty-six million seven hundred fifty-six thousand 
nine hundred Baht), with the par value remaining unchanged at Baht 1 (one 
Baht) per share. 
 
 The Company hereby announces this capital reduction for general 
information. 
 
 
 
 
           ------Mr. Chaiwat Kulphattaravanich------ 
 

       Mr. Chaiwat Kulphattaravanich 
      Director and Company Secretary 
            2 June 2025 
 
 


